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A Happy Family Day festival was held in a Moldovan village on August 4. What is unusual is that we did 

not initiate the festival, but rather, the director of the local Culture House called us, after studying the 

advertising about the festival, and proposed that we hold it there. 

A total of 16 couples in the village of Floreni in Anenii Noi District went through three steps of the 

Blessing. In our district this is the third time that the villages themselves have invited us. 

The festival was held in a festive atmosphere. There were more than 100 guests, despite the fact that 

this is a busy working time in the fields. At the festival, we met with the new two John the Baptist figures 

with whom we plan to cooperate. 
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